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Murphy Endorses Alexander and Tax Plan

Senator Chris Murphy has endorsed Gale Alexander for State Representative in the 67th district race. Citing Alexander's

important work on tax reform Murphy said, "It will be a big benefit to New Milford and taxpayers there who have been

burdened by a really unfair system for a long time." Murphy said he is looking forward to working together with

Alexander in Hartford.

A complete video of the endorsement can be found on Alexander's website: ourcandidate.org
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